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Dear Students,

Welcome to a new academic session at Patna Women's College! As we embark on this journey
together, | would like to take a moment to remind you of the vision, values, and expected conduct
that define our esteemed institution.

Our vision is to empower young women through holistic education, nurturing them to become
leaders and responsible citizens of the world. We strive to create an inclusive and progressive
learning environment that fosters intellectual growth, ethical integrity, and social responsibility.

Patna Women’s College is committed to academic excellence and encourage you to pursue your
studies with diligence, curiosity, and creativity.

In this Institution upholding the highest standards of honesty and transparency is paramount. We
expect you to conduct yourselves with integrity in all your academic and personal endeavours.
Respect for diversity and individuality is a cornerstone of our college. Treat your peers, faculty, and
staff with kindness and understanding, valuing different perspectives and experiences. Each one of
you are requested to take responsibility for your actions and be accountable for your decisions.
Contribute positively to your Institution and the wider society.We aim to empower you to reach your
full potential. Embrace opportunities for personal and professional growth, and be proactive in
seeking out new challenges.

As members of Patna Women's College, it is essential that you adhere to the following guidelines to
maintain a harmonious and productive academic environment:

» Commit to honest and original work. Avoid plagiarism, cheating, and any form of academic
dishonesty.

» Engage in open and respectful communication with faculty, staff, and fellow students. Listen
actively and express your thoughts considerately.

» Attend classes regularly and be punctual. This not only reflects your commitment but also
ensures you do not miss out on valuable learning experiences.

> Follow the college's dress code, presenting yourself neatly and appropriately at all times.

» Respect college property and use all facilities responsibly. Keep the campus clean and
contribute to a sustainable environment.

» Safety and Conduct: Adhere to all safety protocols and college policies. Avoid any behaviour
that could harm yourself or others.

As you begin this new academic year, remember that you are part of a vibrant and supportive
community. Together, let us strive to achieve our collective goals, uphold the values of our college,
and create an enriching and fulfilling educational experience.

You are requested to go through the handbook regularly and update yourself with the regulations
with regard to promotion, attendance requirements etc., and other valuable information.

Wishing you all a successful and inspiring academic year ahead!
Warm regards,

(Dr. Sister M. Rashmi A.C.)
Principal,
Patna Women's College



